
NOTICE REGARDING ENTRY OF STUDENTS DURING SABRANG 2020 , 3RD -4TH March 

2020 

All the students of Deshbandhu College are allowed to enter the premises up till 1:00 p.m. 

through their valid college ID cards (attested fees slip along with Aadhaar Card may be 

accepted in exceptional cases). But unfortunately, due to some security reasons students from 

other DU colleges are not allowed. 


